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News Update 1.11.19 

'Festive Festival' 

Don’t forget our new 100% incentive this term 100% attendance until 

Christmas earns a lovely festive afternoon.  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Year 3 Classroom in the Woods  

Wed 6th and Thur 7th Nov  

Year 5 Normanby Hall  

Thursday 21st November  

Whole School Panto  

Tuesday 17th December  

Festive Festival  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tarina Thompson 

Donna Beeson 

Poppies 

On sale from Monday 

Poppies Minimum 20p each 

Reflector 50p 

Zip Pull 50p 

Wristband £1 

Snap band £1.50 

 

 

Angela Broughton 

Meet our Support Staff  

 

Louise Wallis  

Year 3  

Reminder please Year 3 trip to 

the Classroom in the Woods is 

happening for year 3 on 

Wednesday 6th and Thursday 

7th November, warm clothing 

and a change of footwear is 

highly recommended, 

wellingtons if possible due to 

wet weather. 

 

Jayne Doo 

Earrings 

Pivotal Skills run our PE sessions and 

insist on NO earrings. Please help us 

maximize PE time by removing earrings 

on PE days. Also could we make sure 

that children have suitable clothing for 

outdoor PE.  

Rugby World Cup Day  

Today, the children have worn sports kit and participated in an amazing 

range of activities to celebrate England's fantastic achievement of reaching 

the Rugby Union World Cup final. Good luck to  

Eddie Jones' men in Yokohama on Sunday morning. Swing low, sweet 

chariot! 

 

 

 

Year 4 

Please can year 4 children bring 

in any unwanted bottle tops 

ready for our DT project w/c 

4.11.19. Thank you 

 

Dianne Moore 
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Twitter 

Keep up to date in your child’s class! Please 

remember to follow the correct year group.  

@WBJyear3                 @WBJyear6 

@WBJyear4                 @WBJJuniorschool 

@WBJyear5                  @WbjsP 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 

Lots of children’s coats are going 

missing. Please make sure all 

clothes are labelled clearly to 

save any future 

misunderstandings! 

 

PE Timetable 

Year 3 

Wednesday Outdoor 

Thursday Indoor 

Year 4  

Tuesday Outdoor 

Wednesday Indoor 

Year 5  

Monday Indoor 

Friday Outdoor 

Year 6  

Monday Outdoor 

Tuesday Indoor  

Please may you ensure your 

child has their kit in with these 

days. (including warm clothes 

for outdoor PE) 

Reading totals  

It seems like we’ve still been on half term this week with our reading!  Only 2 classes have reached 100%.  All children must read a minimum of 

three times per week which is still a struggle for some classes. This is our home learning policy READING.  There will be lots of reading events 

coming up in the second half term.  If you would like support with helping you and your child with a reading routine at home, please enquire at 

the office and Miss Emson will be in touch.  I think the ‘trick or treating’ may have ‘scared’ us from doing our reading! Let’s have a huge 

improvement for next week.  

3LC 
74% 

3B 
72% 

3J 
50% 

4HS 
80% 

4F 
90% 

4S 
100% 

4SA 
89% 

5F 
85% 

5BL 
70% 

5A 
85% 

6E 
90% 

6S 
67% 

6B 
85% 

6RB 
100% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Performance 

‘At the End of The Day’ 

Wednesday 11th Dec 

Afternoon is 2.00pm 

Evening 4.15pm. 

 

 

Education Psychologist 

We have a Drop in session in 

the school hall on Friday 8th 

November between 9 and 10 

am. This is for parents to 

discuss any concerns / get 

advice. Our Senco and Lead 

Pastoral lady will also be 

available during the session. 

Aldi Kit for Schools 

 Wow! Thanks to all the parents and staff of William Barcroft we 

have completed 2 full posters for the Aldi Kit for School. Thank 

you for your support!!!!! 

 

 

 

Book Bus 

We have a huge bus coming to school for a full day on 13th 

December!  The bus will be full of books for children to buy.  The Book 

People always have a fantastic range books at really good 

prices.  There will be an opportunity for parents to buy books before 

and after school on that day with all children being able to visit the 

book bus throughout the day and buy books should they wish to.  The 

more books that are sold, the more books we can earn back for our 

school library.  

 

Year 5 parents 

Please look out for a letter 

this week about an 

exciting opportunity for 

your child to visit Cherry 

Garth camp. Details to 

follow.  

 

 
Xmas Dress Up 

An early warning this 

year’s theme is ‘Santa’s 

Workshop’ Elves, 

Santa’s, Mrs Claus, 

Toys, Reindeers the 

choice is yours! 


